
Shelley Baker  recommends 

Candy Kennels.

4 September 

 

We have had a lovely experience 

with Candy Kennels. We picked 

up our little long haired chi pup 

"Phoebe" just 10 days ago. She is 

healthy, adorable, cheeky and 

cuddly. Can't recommend them enough. The photo and video 

updates leading up to Phoebe being ready and answering any 

questions we had very promptly were a testimony to how Leah 

cares. We were shown around the very clean, tidy kennels and we 

got to cuddle her beautiful dogs. We also have the added bonus of 

a new friendship with Leah and her family. It is very evident that 

Candy Kennels is more than a business, it is Leah's passion.


